
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please can we remind you that a face mask must be worn on site while dropping 

and collecting your child/ren at school. 

If you are medically unable to wear a face mask and are exempt, please can you 

ensure that you have advised the school office directly or have downloaded the 

documentation from the Government website.  

Parents and carers will be challenged by staff if not wearing a face mask and if they 

are not wearing any form of exemption identification. 

Please can we also request that parents, whilst onsite, socially distance themselves 

from other parents. 

These measures have been put in place to protect parents, students, and staff. 

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mr John Turner 

Head of School 

 

 


